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MAY 
Tues 1st  

Class 2 trip 

Mon 7th 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Tues 8th 4pm 

Harlequin Drama show 

Thurs 10th 4pm 

Harlequin Drama show 

Fri 11th 

PTA Film Night 

Mon 14th - Thurs 17th 

Y6 SATs 

Thurs 17th 3.45 - 

5.30pm 

Y5/6 girls football      

tournament at Alcester 

Town FC 

Mon 28th - Fri 1st 

HALF TERM 

JUNE 
Mon 4th  

TRAINING DAY 

Fri 8th 

PTA Film Night 

Sat 9th 

Massive Mini Church at 

Coventry Cathedral 

 

 

Class 3 will be sharing their 

learning in  Celebration       

Assembly on  Friday 4th  May 

at 2.45pm 
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Arden Forest Church of England Multi Academy Trust 
We are delighted to announce that TG converted to an academy on 1st 
April. Attached with the newsletter is a welcome letter from the CEO of 
the MAT, Adam Walsh. We have taken the opportunity of becoming an 
academy to revise our school headed paper. The new design is in line 
with the style of our website and newsletter. 
 

Forest School Clothing 
We would like to build up a box of spare Forest School clothing that 
we can use in emergencies. If you have any old long sleeved tops or   
suitable trousers that your children no longer need we would be very 
grateful to receive them.  
 
Staffing News 

We are pleased to inform you that we have appointed Miss Leanne 
Harvey as our new Class 1 teacher for September. During the        
interviews last week, Miss Harvey impressed us all with her warm 
personality and her knowledge of teaching and learning. We look   
forward to welcoming her to TG next term.  
 

Save your Waitrose Tokens 
We have now been notified that Temple Grafton will be one of the      
chosen good causes in June. We would be very grateful for your support 
when shopping in Waitrose, Alcester.  
 

Sporting Stars 

On Tuesday, 8 girls took part in a football match which was held at Thomas Jolyffe. 
Unfortunately in the first half Thomas Jolyffe had managed to put 3 goals in the back 
of the net despite the hard work of our team. 
In the second half of the football match, after the pep talk from Mr Strangwood the 
team was more confident in ourselves. When one of the girls from Thomas Jolyffe 
came to the goal Sophie had a great save even though she dropped the ball. 
When there were 15 minutes left, Amelia managed to score a hat trick! With the final 
score 3 – 3; we were all very pleased with the result bearing in mind they were one of 
the strongest teams in the league. 
We would like to say a massive thank you to all the adults and Mr      
Strangwood for coming to watch and support us in the pouring rain.  
By Amelia & Sophie - the captains 

 

Congratulations to our Y2 footballers who took part in the local schools’ tournament at 
Alcester Town Football Club yesterday evening. 
Many of the team were new to football and we are 
really proud of their fantastic performance. The 
team played 5 matches of which they won two, 
drew one and lost one. They came a creditable 2nd 
in their league. Thank you also to our lovely      
parents and siblings who supported the team. 
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Star of The Week    

Felix Roberts      Class 1 

Lily Cole     Class 2  

Amelia Peeke &  

Clementine Roberts     Class 3 

Emily Shearn     Class 4 


